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It Takes a Village

Hello Friends,

We all know it takes a village to raise a
child. It's also going to take a village to
raise enough awareness to defeat the
upcoming anti-family amendment. The
simple fact is many Minnesotans don't think
about marriage equality. They don't know
what's at stake for the families this
amendment would affect.

This is where you, our friends, come in. We
need you to spread the word. You can start
by liking our Facebook page and then
suggest to ten of your friends to do the
same. Ask those same friends to sign up for
this newsletter on our new website . Follow
us on Twitter @mn4allfamilies and retweet
our news. We need you to help us defeat
this amendment.

We've been growing our village one person
at a time. Can you help us meet our goal of
10,000 Facebook likes and 1,200 Twitter
followers by Labor Day?

We can defeat this anti-family amendment.
We can be the first state in our union to
stand up for a/l families. But we cannot do it
alone. It's going to take a village to defeat
this amendment and stand up for all
families.

Sincerely,

Minnesotans United for All Families

Get Involved
'© DONATE NOW

VOLUNTEER

Upcoming Events

FARGO-MOORHEAD PRIDE IN THE PARK
TODAY! Saturday, August 13, 2011
12:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Fargo, ND

FARGO-MOORHEAD PRIDE PARADE
Sunday, August 14, 2011

1:00 PM - 2:00 PM

Fargo, ND

LA CROSSE PRIDE
Saturday, August 27, 2011
12:00 PM - 6:00 PM

La Crosse, WI

BIG GAY RACE

Saturday, October 15, 2011
9:00 AM

Minneapolis, MN

To volunteer for Minnesotans United for All

Families events or get involved, email Michelle
at michelle@mnunited.org.

Share



It's also going to take financial
contributions to keep this campaign going
strong. Would you consider a donation of
$25 or $50 today?
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